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International Officers: 



 

Greetings Lions, Lioness Lions and Leos, 
 

This month of June was one of the most exciting 
months in my life. My husband and I attended the Lions 
International Convention in Montreal. Marching in the 
International Parade and meeting Lions from all over the 
world was the highlight of our trip. Getting to know the new International 
President, Brian Sheehan, was another highlight. He is just another wonderful 
Lion, like you and I, and his message is to make Lionism FUN! He will be a 
terrific leader. I look forward to being your District Governor for the upcoming 
Lions year. I want to personally thank IPDG Debbie Lillegard for all of her 
guidance and support through my District Governor training!  

Thanks to those who attended the Banner Exchange on July 21 at the 
Hanover Township Community Center in Bethlehem. For planning purposes 
the District Rally will be held on Sept 22 at the Northampton Community 
Center.  

I look forward to seeing all of the clubs in the District on my visitations. 
Please confirm your visitation date to District Secretary Karlene Laub or myself 
as soon as possible, so I can update my calendar.  

We will soon have a new editor for the Tattle Tailer. I want to express my 
sincere “thanks” to Diana Toolan for the beautiful work on the current Tattle 
Tailer editions for the last several years. Diana, you were amazing putting all of 
this information together! I thank you from the bottom of my heart! 
���  

If your club is struggling with service projects or simply in need of new ideas 
when those old projects are no longer possible, please reach out. The District 
is here to help you! I’m a phone call or email away: kathyduelley@gmail.com or 
484-802-2386.  

Thanks for all that you do for Lionism. Remember, together we can, and 
together we will!  
 
Yours In Service, 
     DG Kathy Duelley  

     

             District Governor’s Message 
 

mailto:kathyduelley@gmail.com


                                                                                                                               
 
 

                                         DISTRICT 14-K ANNUAL RALLY 
To all Lions, Lioness/Lions, Leos, Spouses & Guests, 
 
District Governor Kathy Duelley is looking forward to “roaring” with all of you at the District14-K Rally. It 
will be an evening of FUN and FELLOWSHIP where one can meet and greet fellow Lions. This is the time 
and place to show your team spirit and support of our District Governor & her theme “Together We 
Can”. 
 
Our guest speaker for the evening will be Patrick Bower, St. Luke’s Eye Care. 
 
Date: Thurs, September 22,2022      Time: 5:30 Social w/pretzels & birch beer    6:30  Dinner 
Location: Northampton Community Center, 1601 Laubach Ave, Northampton, PA 18067 
 
Menu: Back by popular demand, Country Sylt Dinner served      Cost: $25 per peprson 
Tossed Garden Salad  Fresh Rolls   Mashed Potatoes 
Baked Country Ham  Oven browned chicken  Homemade gravy   
Country Stuffing  Green Beans   Coffee & Tea 
    Ice Cream 
 
Dress: Club Shirts, Vests or Casual 
 
Reservation Deadline: Sept 8, 2022 
* Please designate a Club member to contact members, take reservations, collect ticket money and 
return the form below with a club check payable to District 14-K. 
* Meal tickets will be given to the first club member requesting them at the door. The club with the 
highest percentage of members attending will receive additional raffle tickets FREE! 
 
Lion Dan Lombardo    Return to: Dan Lombardo, PDG 
Rally Chairperson    26 Maple Circle 
Phone: 610-703-7518    Allentown, PA 18104 
--------------------------------------------------------CUT-----------------------------------------------------------------------------
District Rally Reservation Form – September 22,2022 
 
Name of Club_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number Attending_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Returned By: Name__________________________________ Phone_________________________ 



 

 

 

Please join all of the Club President’s and Club 
Secretaries for an update at EZ Micro Solutions, 1431 

Mickley Rd, Whitehall, PA on Saturday, August 27 from 9 
to 11am. 

 

I look forward to hearing your ideas for the new Lions 
year and updating you on all the newest things in Lionism 

to share with your club! 

 

Please RSVP to DG Kathy: 

kathyduelley@gmail.com or 484-802-2386 

mailto:kathyduelley@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   2022-2023 

The International Association of Lions Clubs 
 
 

LEHIGH & NORTHAMPTON COUNTIES of PENNSYLVANIA 
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2nd Vice District Governor 
 SCOTT LOHMAN 

1532 Willowbrook Dr.  
Bethlehem PA 18015 
Cell: 610-554-7255 

Scott18002@gmail.com 
 

          
Cabinet Secretary 
KARLENE K. LAUB 
4173 Heritage Lane 

Walnutport, PA  18088 
Res.: 610-760-1170 

karlenelaub@gmail.com 

District 14-K 
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www.lions14k.org 

 

1st Vice District Governor 
    DENISE SHAFFER 
1228 Hampshire Drive 
Whitehall, PA 18052 
Cell: 484-951-6343 

dshaffer1091@gmail.com 
 

     District Governor 
KATHLEEN   A. DUELLEY 

1305 Johnson St. 
Easton, PA 18040 
Res: 610-258-2230 

kathyduelley@gmail.com 
 

Cabinet Treasurer 
ZACHARY MILLER 

4812 Miller Rd 
Bangor, PA  18013 
Cell.: 484-547-9791 

lionzachmiller@gmail.com 

 
July 15, 2022 
 
 TO:  District 14-K Lions 
 
 FROM:  PDG Karlene Laub, District Secretary 
 
 RE:  FIRST CABINET MEETING FOR LIONS’ YEAR 2022-2023 
 

District Governor Kathy Duelley has issued a call for the 
First Cabinet Meeting for Lions Year 2022-2023. All Lions and Leos of District 14-K 

are encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 

DATE: SATURDAY, AUGUST 20, 2022  
  
 TIME: 9:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. (MEETING BEGINS AT 9 – BRUNCH AT 10) 
 
 LOCATION: CARRIAGE HOUSE @ HEINTZELMAN’S (LOCATED BEHIND THE FUNERAL HOME) 
  326 MAIN STREET 
  HELLERTOWN, PA 18055 
 
 DRESS CODE: INFORMAL SUMMER GREENS  

 
BREAKFAST: BUFFET $16.00 PP (ALL INCLUSIVE) 

                        
              AWARDS WILL BE PRESENTED 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

RESERVATIONS 
RSVP TO:    ZONE CHAIR JOANNE MC FERREN BY THURSDAY, AUGUST 11, 2022 

CHECKS TO DISTRICT 14K LIONS AND REMIT YOUR PAYMENT TO:   
1816 FELICITY LANE, HELLERTOWN, PA 18055 

       ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
  
NAME________________________________  CLUB_________________________________ 
 
 

NUMBER OF PERSONS ATTENDING __________   AMOUNT_________________________ 



 
Region 1 – Zone A  
 Emmaus Lioness-Lions • The  

•  
 Emmaus Lions • Our golf committee is hard at work preparing for our annual golf 

tournament on Friday, August 5th. 
• Our June hoagie/sandwich fundraiser was a huge success…best 

profit ever! 
• We still have quarts of clam chowder available. Contact any member 

for more information. 
• Seven members attended the Necrology Service to honor our 

departed members. 
• We installed 5 bricks at the Emmaus Remembrance Garden in honor 

of departed members. 
• All officers and board members were installed. 
• We purchased six (6) C. Well Sweepstake tickets from Sights for 

Hope. 
• We sponsored a hole for the Kindness Project mini-golf tournament. 
• Several members volunteered at the Emmaus Moravian Church in 

honor of their 275th anniversary celebration. 
 Mountainville Lions • Held July 4th Dorney Park Fireworks Fundraiser. We provided 

parking for 342 cars at $5.00 per car. Ten Mountainville Lions 
participated in this project. Our net profit was $1,662.  

• On July 31, 2022 the Mountainville Lions Club held its annual Boat 
Picnic for Sight impaired clients of the Lehigh and Northampton 
County residents. This is joint venture with the Bethlehem Boat Club. 
Our club provided the food and musical entertainment for this event 
and the Bethlehem Boat Club provided the picnic facility  and a few 
boats to take our clients for a boat ride on the Lehigh River. 
Approximately, 140 people were treated to the picnic and boat rides. 
Our Club budgeted $1,000 for this service project. A large number of 
our clients were from the Sights for Hope Center. 

• During the time period from November 2021 to June 2022 our Club 
has inducted six (6) members into our Club. They are Lions Brittany 
Kidwell, Angel Cruz, Stephanie Schultz, David Yemm, Sandra 
Williams-Eckhart, and Robert Zongora.  We may have two more Lions 
that could be inducted in September 2022. 

• The Mountainville Lions Club purchased nine (9) Charitable 
Enterprises, Inc. Lottery Calendars for the 2021-2023 Lions Year. 

• Attached to this email is a report written by PDG Glen Santee about a 
special service project that he and several other Lions participated in 
July 2022. 



• Our Club donated $100 to the Beacon Lodge Golf Tournament to be 
held on August 27th.  

• Our Club continues to donate food supplies and money to the St. 
Vincent de Paul Society’s food pantry. 

• DG Kathy Duelley will make her official visit to our Club on November 
9th. 

• A number of our Lions attended the District14-K Banner exchange on 
July 21st. 

• A number of our Lions attended the 14-K Necrology Services on July 
30th. 

• Several lions will be attending the August 20th 14-K Cabinet Meeting. 
  
Region 1 – Zone B  
 Alburtis Lions  
 Kuhnsville Lions  
 Lower Lehigh Lions  
  
Region 1 - Zone C  
 Lehigh Township Lioness-Lions • Met for one regular meeting and one business meeting.  

• Working with Lehigh Township Lions on a project to build a pavilion at 
a local park 

• Bought a hole for the Beacon Lodge golf outing 
• Donated money to the Lehigh Township Fire Co. 
• Donated money to the Northampton Regional EMS 
• Donated money to Camp Red Jacket 
• Donated money to Leader Dog 
• Donated money to Sights for Hope 
• Donated money to Charitable Enterprises (Hearing) 

 Lehigh Township Lions  
 Slatedale-Emerald Area Lions  
 Slatington Lions  
 Upper Lehigh Lions  
  
Region 2 – Zone A  
 Bath Lions • See attached newsletter. 
 Coplay Lions  
 Hanover Township Lions  
 Northampton Lioness Lions  
 Whitehall Lions  
  
Region 2 – Zone B  
 Coopersburg Lions  
 Hellertown Lions  
 Saucon Valley Lions • Helped at the District Spring Celebration on June 4th 

• Had Installation of Officers at our Regular June 6th Meeting by former 
Zone Chair IPP Lion Mary Neher 

• Voted on our annual donations to groups and organizations that we 
support at our June 20th Board Meeting  



• Held a Club Fundraiser at the Rita’s Hellertown on June 29th 
 Upper Saucon Lions • See  
  
Region 3 – Zone A  
 Bangor Lions  
 Moore Township Lioness Lions  
 Moore Township Lions  
 Plainfield Township Lions  
 Richmond Lions  
  
Region 3 – Zone B  
 Bethlehem Township Lions  
 Easton Lions July 

• We collected food from two local Wawas with delivery to ProJeCt’s 
food bank 5 times. 

• We collected used eyeglasses at the Walmart Vision Center. 
• We drove a sight-impaired Easton man to a doctor’s appointment and 

back home. 
• We held our annual dinner at which DG-elect Kathy Duelley installed 

our officers for 2022-2023. We also presented our $1000 Blockhaus 
award to the education program at Historic Easton Cemetery and 
surprised Lion Gary Dietterick with a MJF (see photo).  

August 
• We collected food from two local Wawas with delivery to ProJeCt’s 

food bank 4 times. 
• We collected used eyeglasses at the Walmart Vision Center. 
• We drove a sight-impaired Easton man to a doctor’s appointment and 

back home. 
• We donated $11,000 to local non-profit organizations. 

 Nazareth Lions • Nazareth Lions Club is meeting through the summer and has added a 
morning meeting to its monthly schedule. 

 Palmer Township Lions  
 Wilson Borough Lions  

 
 
 
 

Please send all your club news, photos, and flyers 
to the Tattle Tailer at Lions14K.News@gmail.com 

To be notified when the next newsletter is published, please use this link: 
http://lists.lions14k.org/mailman/listinfo/district_14k_lions 

mailto:Lions14K.News@gmail.com
http://lists.lions14k.org/mailman/listinfo/district_14k_lions


LIONS CLUB OF BATH, PA          CHARTERED MARCH 15, 1928 AUGUST, 2022

Mark Your Calendar
August 2: Visitation Meeting at Slatington Lions. 6:45 PM $20 plus cash bar.
August 16: Tuesday night. 7 PM. Sell popcorn at Bath Old Home Week’s Movie Night.

Volunteers report to Fireman’s Field (N. Chestnut Street) at 6:30 to set up.
August 17: Regular Meeting 6:30 PM at Town & Country.
August 20: First District Cabinet meeting 9 AM at Carriage House behind

Heintzelman’s Funeral Home, 326 Main St., Hellertown. $16 for breakfast. Reserve by 
Aug. 11—let me know ASAP and I’ll send in the reservation.

Sept. 7: Regular Meeting 6:30 PM at My Place Restaurant.
Sept. 21: Regular Meeting 6:30 PM at Town & Country
Nov. 2: Governor’s Visit D.G.Kathy Duelly will attend our regular meeting at My Place.

Bath Lions News
Bath Old Home Week: Movie Night Popcorn sale at Fireman’s Field. We have bags of 
Skinny Pop popcorn to sell thanks to Lion Megan compliments of Skinny Pop where she 
works. We need to organize so please contact Lion President Dan or Lion Suzanne (908) 
472-3509 to volunteer. If you have a tailgate tent we can use, it would be appreciated.
Slatington Visitation: I know it’s up there on the calendar but as I belated get this ready it 
already happened. We had a great crowd of 12 Lions and guests enjoying a steak dinner
Lion Dan Golinski is off to a great start as President. He managed to introduce all of us at 
the Slatington visitation (with a little help from Lion Suzanne who had the names on her 
phone for him to read off.) That’s not a jab at Lion Dan as I’ve been a member for 40+ years 
and forget many names sometimes including my own.
Speaking of the Lions Golinski, Lion Suzanne will be checking with Bindics shirts about 
designing a bathtub Lion for the back of some new T-shirts. I can say that my old shirt has 
shrunk over the past 25 years and looking at a few of your other waistlines I’m guessing 
there are a few of you who could move to a bigger size. Wouldn’t it be great to show off 
some new and funny shirts at the District Rally this Fall?

Bath Lions Roar



Lions Clubs Activities 
 
 

DG Kathy Duelley presented Lion Gary Dietterick with a Melvin 
Jones Fellowship on behalf of the Easton Lions Club. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Lion Wendy Naugle received International President's 
Leadership Medal, presented by PID Robert Miller.  

 

 



 
 

The Saucon Valley Lions Club held a fundraiser in June. 

 



 

Saucon Valley 



 

Achieving Great Things 
Together 

 
President Sheehan's 

programs and 
initiatives will focus on 
four key priorities for 
Lions International 

that are critical to our 
mission of service. 

Sharing the joy of 
being a Lion 

Supporting our 
global foundation, 

LCIF 
=1 Thinking bigger 

when we serve 
.... Advocating for Jocal 

and global causes 
 
 
 

I 
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